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Request to Block Off Quincy Avenue, Grange Avenue, and 19th Street for Annual Back-to-school
and Vacation Bible School Celebration

From Sonja Sutton < sonjas.catapu lt@gmail.com >

oate Fti 5/16/2025 12:45 AM

To Huebschen, Kendra < Kend ra. H uebschen @cityofracine.org >; Delores Williams
<deloreswilliams0'1 27@gmail.com>

STOP! External Message. Think before you gl!g!.

A&S Unlimited Solutions
271 1 19th St.

Racine, Wl 53403

City of Racine

Attention: Ms. Kendra Huebschen
810 8th St.

Racine, Wl 53403

Dear Ms. Huebschen,

I hope you are doing well. I am following up on our conversation earlier regarding our annual Back-to-
School and Vacation Bible School celebration, scheduled for August 22,2025.

We kindly request that these streets be blocked off from 4:00 PM to 9:00 PM to ensure a safe space for
community members. The event itself will begin at 5:00 PM.

We appreciate your guidance in facilitating this request and are happy to provide any additional
information needed. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or further requirements regarding
this req uest.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

For any further questions or concerns, please contact me at:

Email: deloreswilliams0l 27@gmail.com.
Contact nu m ber:262-308-07 46

Sincerely,

This event is a longstanding tradition in our community, providing families, students, and residents
throughout Racine with a meaningful opportunity to come together. As part of the celebration, we are
requesting to block off the intersections of Quincy Avenue and Grange Avenue, as well as 19th Street,
in the area surrounding our church and between those intersections.



Delores Williams
A&S Unlimited Solutions


